
 

 
 

December 3, 2016 
 
Answers for how or whether revenue shortfalls may reduce home and community-based 
services for people with developmental disabilities in Louisiana are expected to be revealed 
soon.  Estimates indicate Louisiana’s budget for Fiscal Year 2017 (FY17), ending June 30, 
2017, will have $315 million less than planned.  Cuts to some programs and services seem 
inevitable with this level of budget shortfall.  This Wednesday the Louisiana Department of 
Health (LDH) is expected to share information with the House Appropriations Committee on 
how these revenue shortfalls will impact programs and services in FY17 and FY18. 
 
What:  House Appropriations Committee (Agenda) 
When:  9:00 a.m.  December 7, 2016   
Where: House Committee Room 5 
  Louisiana State Capitol, Baton Rouge, LA 
 
Click here to view the video stream of the committee meeting live (when it begins).   
 
 

Contact Us 
LaCAN is an initiative of the LA Developmental Disabilities Council.  If there are any questions 
about the information in this email, contact the Council by replying to this email, or calling the 
toll free number listed below: 
 
phone: 1-800-450-8108 
email: info@laddc.org 
website: www.lacanadvocates.org 
facebook: www.facebook.com/lacanadvocates  
 
Click HERE to view all recent LaCAN Alerts 
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